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Questions taken on notice, Wednesday 9 December 2020 
 
Questions 
 
The Hon. COURTNEY HOUSSOS: Ms Clarke, you were just saying you were on 
leave for a period. When were you on leave?  
 
Ms CLARKE: I will have to take that on notice. 
 
… 
 
The CHAIR: I think you said earlier that you were not sure when you took leave, but 
was it in the middle of the year or towards the end of the year in 2018?  
 
Ms CLARKE: I would have to take that on notice. My understanding of that came 
through an email that was captured in the Standing Order 52 that said that I would 
be on leave when the guidelines were to come through to the Deputy Premier's 
office.  
 
The CHAIR: If you could assist by providing that document that you rely upon or 
indicating what that document is on notice, that would be of assistance.  
 
Ms CLARKE: Okay. 
 
Response:  
 
I was leave from Thursday 21 June 2018, returning to work on Monday 9 July 2018.  
 
A copy of the email referred to in the hearing is attached. This email was captured in 
the Standing Order 52.  
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